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Fascinating conversation at the school
On  February  5,  the  senior  lecturers  of  "English  department"  R.T.  Kodirova,  F.N.  Umarova,  E.X.
Kholmurodova had a discussion with the students of 9-10-11 grades of the school No.58, according to the
cooperation  with  the  pedagogical  staff  of  our  institute.   They  held  an  open  dialogue  (round  table
discussion) on the topic "Your future is in your hands", " Science is the foundation for the future". The
roundtable  was  full  of  lively  questions  and  answers.  There  demonstrated  a  presentation  about  our
institute.

It was noted that the dialogue was conducted in three languages, and students asked questions in Uzbek,
Russian and English.  The deputy of the Oliy Majlis of the Republic of Uzbekistan, Fayzieva Dilorom
Khusniddinova's visit to the school also gave a special mood. The director of the school Mr.Bakhromjon
was pleased with the meaningful and interesting event and thanked the rector of our institute. This
cooperation has been mutually beneficial and interesting for both parties.
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